
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

     
    

   
  

    

PEARL RIVER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Reminder All students are required to be fully immunized and have a current 
physical examination on file with the building health services office 

prior tothe opening date of school. Please review the following chart 
and submit documentation for your child(ren) as needed. These 
documents can be obtained from the pediatrician at regularly 
scheduled appointments and may be submitted to the school nurse 
at any time prior to the opening date of school in September 2020. 

Students Entering Grade - Physical Exam Required - Immunizations Required* 

September 8, 2020 Dated after 9/8/2019 

Kindergarten X (S)DTap/DTP/Tdap, 
(4)Polio, (2)MMR, {3)Hepatitis 

B, (2)Varicella 

GRADE 1 X 

GRADE 3 X 

GRADE 5 X 

GRADE 6 (l)Tdap 
2nd Varicella - if needed 

GRADE 7 X {l)Meningococcal 
Meningitis 

GRADE 9 X 

GRADE 11 X 

GRADE 12 2nd Meningococcal 

Meningitis - if needed 

*These immunizations are required as part of the regular immunization schedule 
required by New York State for school entrance/attendance. Click here for more 
information. 

Both New York State Public Health Law and Pearl River Board of Education 
Policy # 5421 require these immunizations except on the basis of medical condition. 

Students who have not had a physical examination or are under immunized and/or do 
not have appropriate documentation on file in the health services office by September 

3, 2020 will not be able to continue to attend school. 
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